
Christ Presbyterian Church 

Announcements - May 27 

Attendance:  9:00am - 115  11:00am - 81  

Childcare (ages 0-5), available 8:45am to 12:15pm 

Soul Café, 10:00am, Gathering Hall 

Youth Bible Study (MS & HS), 10:00am, Youth Room 

FaithQuest (K-6 Sunday School), 10:00am, Fellowship Hall 

Faith-Conversation-Friendship, 10:15am, Lake Room 

 

Mark your calendars! Summer Worship at CPC 

begins NEXT Sunday, June 3, through Sunday, July 29! 

9:45am Music Pre-Service 

10am Worship 
 

*CPC Annual Meeting* 

Sunday, June 3, following the 10am Worship 
Join us for our annual meeting to receive the Annual Report, elect new 

church officers, and hear about what’s been going on at CPC! 
A light lunch will be provided. Members with the last name A-Q, 
are asked to bring a dessert, and members with the last name R-Z, 

bring a salad. 
 

Moving From Charity to Justice – 

A Workshop in Faithful Advocacy 

Many of us offer compassion to people around us. Fewer of us know 
how to work for change in broken systems. CPC’s Refuge group invites 

you to participate in this non-partisan justice advocacy training presented 
by Wisconsin Voices for Justice. We are sponsoring this faith-based 

workshop along with Temple Beth El. Participants will be introduced to 
the challenges and opportunities for personal and group engagement in 

advocacy. WHEN: Wednesday, May 30, June 6,and 13, 7-9pm, at CPC. 
Attend one, two or all three sessions. Suggested donation: $10/session, 

or $25 for the series.  REGISTER AT: https://wiha.wufoo.com/forms/
registration-for-advocacy-workshop/. Questions? Email Mary 

at dmstrait@charter.net. 
 

The CPC office will be closed on Monday, May 28, in observance 

of Memorial Day. We will resume normal business hours on 

Tuesday, May 29.  Thank you. 

 

2018 Youth Silent Auction 
Through your generous donations, support, and fierce bidding, we were 

able to raise $3,726 for 2018 youth summer trips! Thank you all so 
much! Please check the Winners List in Gathering Hall to see if you 

won, then pay and pickup your item(s) today! 
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PRAY … Please pray for the Sanctuary Discernment Process,  

Bob Kaye, Richard Fallis, Doug & Eugenia Brown, Jeanette Osborn, 
Judy Yourison, Susan Becker, Jeanette Ross, Phil Rosten, Sally 

Jamieson, Ron Wiecki & Sara Lubbers, Luann O’Connor, 
and Sally MacDonald. 

Save the date for our next Third Space event! 

Yoga & Bach in the Park, June 12, 7pm 

Experience Yoga and meditation to the sounds of Bach's Suites for Solo 
Cello and overlooking Lake Mendota near sunset.  

The class will be held outside in Giddings Park, located directly behind 
Christ Presbyterian Church (CPC). Guests are encouraged to park in the 
CPC lot. Bring your own mat (a beach towel works just fine!)  Childcare 

is available by RSVP only (ages 6 and under). Please call the church 
office (257-4845) by Friday, June 8. 

 

Presbyterian Mission Agency: 

Pentecost Special Offering May 27, 2018 
The Pentecost Offering is devoted to nurturing and guiding young 

people as they lay the foundation for their future-providing opportunities 
to deepen their faith, find the joy in serving others, and seek God’s will 
for their lives.  40% of these funds stay within our own congregation for 
developing and supporting programs for our young adults in our church 
and community. Please share gladly & shape our church’s future. You 

can indicate “Pentecost” in the memo line of your check. 
 

Am I Yours? 
Our lost and found is overwhelmed by items left in the building! Please 

stop by the main lobby, under the stairs to see if any of the items are 
yours. Thank you. 

May Deacon on Call  
Barb Wolter 

(608) 516-2777 

bwolter4@yahoo.com 

The Session of CPC is in need of a new clerk. The clerk is responsible 
for formal communications received and sent by Session, taking 
minutes of meetings, tending to Presbytery’s annual requests  for 
congregational demographics (handled by church office). Must 

appreciate details and love being in the know concerning the life of the 
congregation. A full job description is available as well as training. If 

you would serve in this much needed and important role please contact 
the church office, (608) 257-4845, cyndi@cpcmadison.org. 
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